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DEAR MR. GEARY, 

THIS IS TO CONFIRM YOUR RECEPTION REPORT OF 

WVNN ON DECEMBER 6, 1988. 

I'M SORRY FOR THE DELAY BUT THEY KEEP ME PRETTY BUSY 

AROUND HERE AND TAKING TIME FOR ANSWERING QSL REPORTS 

IS A LUXURY. I REALLY SHOULD DO IT MORE OFTEN AS WE 

GET QUITE A FEW FROM THE EASTERN SEABOARD. 

I HOPE THE DELAY WILL BE FORGIVEN. WE ARE GLAD 

YOU STOPPED BY. DO IT AGAIN WHEN YOU'RE IN THE AREA. 
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